

Elsecar Holy Trinity C.E. Primary Academy

Our School, Our Church, Our Community Church Street, Elsecar, Barnsley, S74 8HS 01226 743008

Email: lisa.smith@smat.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr. S. Silverwood

2nd November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,



To mark the start of National Math Week 2022 we would like to invite parents into school to introduce you to White Rose Maths which is the scheme we use to teach our children.

The meeting will take place on Monday, the 14th November at 5.30pm in the school hall.

It would be great to see as many parents as possible as we will be able to help provide a better understanding of how we teach your child maths in school and how you can support your child's learning at home.

During the National Math Week our children will be taking part in fun activities throughout the week and we will also be holding a TT Rockstars Tournament.

If you have any further queries, please contact the school office.

Kind regards

Mrs Burrows Maths Lead